
From: Soura, Christian
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/20/2012 9:18:23 AM
Subject: RE: FOIA - Spent Fuel at SRS

                OK – confirmed I don’t have anything.  Sorry.  (Well, whatever – you know what I mean)
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 12:51 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: RE: FOIA - Spent Fuel at SRS
 
Thank you!
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 12:30 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: FOIA - Spent Fuel at SRS
 
I don't think I have anything, but I'll look in the AM. Thanks.


CLS


 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 12:27 PM

To: Pearson, Tim; Soura, Christian; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Godfrey, Rob; LeMoine, Leigh; Walls, Courtney; Peters, Hal; 
Veldran, Katherine; Taillon, Jeff; Jones, Sheila 

Cc: Patel, Swati; Baker, Josh; Pitts, Ted 

Subject: FOIA - Spent Fuel at SRS 

 
Tom Clements with the Alliance for Nuclear Accountability has made a FOIA request for all records concerning the 
receipt and storage of highly radioactive commercial spent fuel at the Savannah River Site for “consolidated storage”.
 
If you have records (email or otherwise), please give me copies by tomorrow afternoon.  Thank you for your help.
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